Laceby Stanford Primary Academy
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby, North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX

Thursday 16™ January 2025

Year 1 Trip to The Deep on Wednesday 5" March 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our commitment to providing an enriching and exciting curriculum, we
are delighted to inform you that we have arranged for the Year 1 pupils to go on a
trip to The Deep. This will be their only external trip in Year 1 as we are aware that
funding such visits is difficult in the current climate.

We have therefore, chosen The Deep as this experience has been one of the best in recent years. Children
will have the opportunity to take part in an ‘expert-led Workshop’ by staff at The Deep as well as see and
get close to many creatures that we have been learning about.

In order to finance the visit, we would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £24.50. This can be
made in full or in instalments. If the provision of a voluntary contribution is a cause for concern, then
please get in touch and you can discuss the matter in confidence with the school office manager, K Baker.
Please note if the school receives insufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled.

Contributions can be paid online via the Arbor App

Further information will be sent nearer the time regarding clothing etc. We thank you for your continued
support and we are looking forward to a wonderful trip!

Yours sincerely

Mrs Smith & Mrs Brady
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Discover how we make a difference at www.stanfordschool.org \/\/ELLSPRH\lG

We Meke A Difference
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